11/29/18

To: Petersburg Borough Mayor and Assembly

Subject: Petersburg Borough Representative to SEAPA for Calendar Year 2019

I’'m very interested in serving a second year as Petersburg’s voting member to SEAPA.
During my first year as your representative, the SEAPA board began development of a
long-term plan to replace the high-cost structural portions of our grid as they reach the
end of their life. That is to be followed with a financial plan. 1 would like to have the
opportunity to represent our Borough in the development of this plan. My past
experiences as a hydrologist and in management positions will provide the needed
background to develop a plan that will benefit our Borough.

Thank you for your consideration.

Bob Lynn



